
	

	

HOA	wants	to	acknowledge	the	many	volunteers	
that	make	HOA	the	great	volunteer	organization	it	
is.	Thank	you	all!			
HOA	continues	to	provide	a	lot	of	value	for	your	
membership!	

	

August	is	suddenly	here	and	all	the	great	things	this	month	brings	to	our	Village.			
	
HOA’s	goals	continue	to	be	to	deliver	membership	value	by	providing	engaging	social	activities,	
informative	venues	and	outlets	to	be	heard.		
	
Be	Engaged:	HOA	Socials	start	at	4:30	pm	on	the	2nd	Tuesday	of	every	month.	Join	us	on	August	13th	to	
sign	up	for	lots	of	great	events	and	hear	briefly	from	the	Coin	Club.		Back	by	popular	demand	are	the	
Chili	cook	off,	Dueling	Pianos,	a	Mystery	Tour,	a	hay	ride	in	Cades	cove	and	a	Scavenger	Scramble.		
There’s	also	lots	of	new	events	including	a	HOA	Talent	show	event,	many	theater	options,	dining	out	and	
many	more	events.			If	you	can’t	make	a	social	you	can	always	check	out	(and	register	for)	the	different	
activities	on	www.tellicolife.org.			
	
Be	Informed:		The	latest	HOA	Highlights	&	Happenings	episode	features	an	update	from	the	Highway	
Safety	Committee,	including	a	description	of	TDOT’s	vertical	mowing	along	rte	444	

A	reminder	that	the	POA	Candidates	Forum	will	be	the	focus	of	the	October	General	Meeting.			We	had	
set	that	date	to	be	Oct	17th,	but	may	change	that	so	we	can	get	all	the	candidates	running	to	present	to	
you.		We’ll	communicate	the	date	shortly	after	Sept	6th	which	is	the	last	day	to	apply.					
	
Be	Heard:	In	September,	the	HOA	will	launch	“The	HOA	Voice”	as	its	newly	branded	and	timely	
communication	vehicle.			
			
Our	Neighborhood	Watch	lead	is	analyzing	your	inputs	to	the	home	security	survey.		Thank	you	to	those	
who	shared	their	experiences.		We’ll	be	following	up	with	information	about	workshops,	starter	kits,	etc.	
	

To	the	many	of	you	who	have	renewed	your	membership	or	joined	HOA	for	2019,	thank	you.	If	you	
haven’t	joined	or	aren’t	sure,	go	to	www.tellicolife.org	and	follow	the	prompts.		

Let’s	go	out	and	enjoy	this	sunshine			


